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From: White, John
Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2009 10:48 AM
To: Paananen, Ron
Subject: FW: RECONVENING MERCER CORRIDOR STAKEHOLDER COMMITTEE-JAN. 28 & FEB. 

25 @ 7:30 AM

Importance: High

Ron,

Are you able to make this?  I promised 'we' would be there before I knew I was going to NYC.  Matt could attend if you 
can't make it, just need to know we will have someone there to talk north end planning.

John

-----Original Message-----
From: Marni Heffron [mailto:marni@hefftrans.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2009 3:07 PM
To: 'Marni Heffron'
Subject: RECONVENING MERCER CORRIDOR STAKEHOLDER COMMITTEE-JAN. 28 & FEB. 25 @ 7:30 AM
Importance: High

IMPORTANT TO ATTEND - 2 MEETINGS SCHEDULED

Dear Mercer Corridor Stakeholder Members:

The Mercer Corridor Stakeholder Committee is quickly re-convening members to discuss the selection of the Alaskan 
Way Viaduct - Deep-Bore Tunnel Alternative/north portal access and implications with the 2-way Mercer Corridor Project 
(I-5 to Elliott Avenue).  We will have City staff, and hopefully State staff, at these meeting to present new information (as
available) and discuss potential issues. 

TWO MEETING DATES HAVE BEEN SCHEDULED - Jan. 28 & Feb. 25:

Date:           Wednesday, January 28
Time:           7:30 am - 9:00 am
Location:       Seattle Biomedical Research Institute, 307-Westlake Avenue
No. (Thomas St. & Westlake Ave. in South Lake Union)

Date:           Wednesday, February 25
Time:           7:30 am - 9:00 am
Location:       Seattle Biomedical Research Institute, 307-Westlake Avenue
No. (Thomas St. & Westlake Ave. in South Lake Union)

I will act as the facilitator for all future meetings and will continue to support you, the members of the Mercer Corridor 
Stakeholder Committee.

Thank you, and we hope to see you there.

Marni C. Heffron, PE, PTOE
Heffron Transportation, Inc.
6544 NE 61st Street
Seattle, WA  98115
phone:  (206) 523-3939
fax:  (206) 523-4949
marni@hefftrans.com
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